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January 25, 1980

Mr. Barold Denton, Director
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. D.G. Eisenhut, Acting Director
Division of Operating Reactors

Dear Mr. Denton:

UPDATED EMERGENCY PLAN
SALEM GENERATING STATION
UNITS NO. 1 AND 2
DOCKETS No. 50-272 AND 50-311

As requested in your letter of October 10, 1979, we submitted
our updated Emergency Plan submittal No. 1 on November 19, 1979.
We have continued to update our plan since our first submittal.
We, hereby, submit our updated Emergency Plan submittal No. 2,

which has been developed in accordance with 10CFR50, Appendix E.

Very truly yours,

-
.

Frank P. Librizzi
General Manager -
Electric Production
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